
	
 

To:    LCLD Members and Program Participants 

From:   Robert Grey, President of LCLD 

Date:   April 14, 2020 

Re:   LCLD Response to COVID-19 – Second Update 
 
 
In response to the rapidly evolving coronavirus COVID-19, the following is LCLD’s plan regarding programs and events 
scheduled for June 2020: 

LCLD	1L	Scholars	Summit		

In response to the COVID-19 crisis and the stay-at-home orders in place in most states, LCLD has chosen to cancel 
the in-person 1L Scholars Summit scheduled for June 2-4, 2020, in Atlanta, GA. In place of the in-person meeting, we 
will instead offer enhanced virtual content for our 1L Scholars.  

The virtual Scholars content will include: 

- Best practices around how to succeed in virtual interviews, as well as multiple chances for Scholars to participate 
in virtual mock interviews with LCLD attorney volunteers 

- A personalized, emotional intelligence assessment with lessons on how to utilize results to be successful in the 
workplace 

- Interactive, virtual sessions on wellness, navigating generational differences, dispelling the myth of the billable 
hour, and lessons learned from seasoned attorneys 

LCLD	Alumni	Leadership	Symposium	

We have also decided to cancel the in-person LCLD Alumni Leadership Symposium, scheduled for June 11-13, 2020, 
in Dallas, TX. Our Alumni Executive Council is currently planning a virtual summer event, and will continue with 
presenting the 2020 Rick Palmore award.    

… 

 

The LCLD team continues to work through the impact of COVID-19 on LCLD programs and events. For the most up 
to date information, please visit the COVID 19 update section of our website. 

 

 

 


